
Meet the
Teacher Mr James Chambers

This year, I’m looking
forward to...

 My name is Mr. James Chambers, and I am thrilled to be your child’s Year 1 teacher this year.

I’d like to share a little bit about myself so you can get to know me better.I’m passionate about

sports and love traveling around the world. In my free time, I enjoy playing football and padel.

I’m originally from a city called Derry in Ireland, and I’ve been living in Doha for the past seven

years. I’m also a big fan of Derry City FC!I’m really looking forward to a wonderful year with

your children and can’t wait to help them learn and grow.

About me

I’m really looking forward to our school

trips and the off-timetable days such

as Sports Day, House Day and

International Day. I am especially

looking forward to our topic on Space

and the Exit Points where we get to

show off our work from the year.

fun facts about me:
1.  have a cat called Milo.

2. I am from Ireland.

3. I love playing padel and football.

4. I have 2 brothers and 1 sister.

5. I have lived in Qatar for 7 years.

6.My favourite food is Italian.

7. I swam with turtles in Zanzibar.

8.My mum and sister are teachers,

just like me.

9.My favourite colour is green.

on my bookshelf
Here are some of my favourite books:

Working in partnership
My door is always open and I want to
work with you to provide the best school
year for your child. Please don’t hesitate
to contact me on Class Dojo.


